

# REVELLE COLLEGE COUNCIL

Thursday, May 26, 2022  
Meeting #5

- I. **Call to Order:** 5:02pm
- II. **Roll Call**  
**PRESENT:** Pawee, [Tanisha](#), [Anna](#), [Andrea](#), [Jennifer](#), [Kathleen](#), [Dylan](#), [Kim](#), [Caren](#), Leo, Chloe,  
Dean Grace, Dean Sherry  
**EXCUSED:** Grace  
**UNEXCUSED:**
- III. **Approval of Minutes:**
  - ❖ 7-0-0 passed
- IV. **Announcements:**
- V. **Public Input and Introduction:**
- VI. **Committee Reports**
  - A. **Finance Committee [Anna McSorley]**
    - ❖ J Board Polos
      - Budget: [J Board Polos](#)
      - **Motion to table J Board Polo budget until next week's meeting.**
      - 7-0-0 passed
    - ❖ Weeks of Welcome
      - Budget: [Event Funding Draft - Fall 2022](#)
      - Note: Welcome Weeks line item is \$12,500
      - **Motion to table the Weeks of Welcome Budget until next week.**
      - 8-0-1 passed
    - ❖ Transfer Tuesdays
      - Budget: [Transfer Tuesday's- summer session.xlsx](#)
      - Motion to approve \$840.50 from GU for Transfer Tuesdays.
      - 8-0-0 passed
    - ❖ Student Care and Accountability
      - Budget: [restorative series budget \(1\).xlsx](#)
      - Description: [restorative practice series.docx](#)
      - Motion to approved \$344.42 from GU for Student Care and Accountability events.
      - 8-0-0 passed
    - ❖ Coffee/Tea Talk
      - Budget: [Coffee/Tea Talk with Staff FA22 - Funding Allocation Request](#)
      - Motion to approve \$1,375 from GU for Coffee/Tea Talk with Student Affairs.
      - 7-0-0 passed
    - ❖ Chair Cart Funding
      - Budget: [Chair Cart SP22 - Funding Allocation Request](#)
      - Motion to approve \$140.05 from GU for Chair Cart funding.
      - 8-0-0 passed
    - ❖ Amend budget week 10 bbq
      - Budget: [Spring wk 10 bbq.xlsx](#)
      - Motion to approve an additional \$625 for the previously approved budget for the Week 10 BBQ.
      - 7-0-1 passed
  - B. **Rules Committee [Pawee Akkharachotmongkhoh]**
    - ❖ Nothing to report.
  - C. **Appointments Committee [Tanisha Dighe]**
    - ❖ Nothing to report.
  - D. **Graduation Committee [Dean Sherry]**
    - ❖ Sweatshirts arrived in time for tomorrow's Bear Garden: Senior Send-Off
  - E. **Election Committee [-]**

❖ N/A

F. **Student Services Committee [-]**

❖ N/A

VII. **Reports**


A. **President [Pawee Akkharachotmongkhon]**

❖ CCP:

➤ Upcoming Date:

- OCA Grad Reception - At Birch Aquarium, May 26th from 6pm - 9pm
- S&A Spring into Spring - At Town Square & Matthew's Quad, May 26th from 6 - 9pm
- SCERC Final's Destressor Event - At ERC Green, June 2nd - Time TBA

➤ Blacktronika

-  Blacktronika / King Britt Event
- Misinformation? Miscommunication?
- Some councils are giving less than what the Provosts' are asking for: Warren = 2.5k, Sixth = deciding, ERC = unable to

❖ Fill out CAPES and TA Eval Forms

❖ Congratulations to everyone who received an award at the Student Leadership Recognition Ceremony!

B. **Vice President of Internal [Tanisha Dighe]**

❖ RCC banquet moved to Thursday week 10 @ 8PM

❖ Cars for carpool

C. **Vice President of Administration [Andie Ongaco]**

❖ Nothing to report.

D. **Vice President of External [-]**

❖ N/A

E. **Associated Students Revelle College Senators [Dylan Hahn and Kathleen Nguyen]**

❖ Resolution for Disability Justice

- Members of the public expressed hostility and overall difficulty from OSD and individuals who are supposed to be resources are making it difficult to reach out for accommodations and so forth
- Call for OSD to immediately assemble a student advisory committee because workgroups have proven ineffective in improving disability experience; the committee would be open to all students with disabilities and allies to amplify the voices and concerns of students with disabilities
- Triton Transit Mobility is reportedly not functional or practical for students with disabilities (issues with transit not showing up) and the current process of securing reservations/accommodations is complicated and insensitive where students with chronic disabilities/illnesses are forced to submit documentation quarterly)

❖ Reports:

- Currently in the process of selecting a commencement speaker for the Undergraduate Convocation
- AS President is currently discussing the possibility of a 4-year housing guarantee with the Chancellor and his committee
- Tuition Sustainability Plan is set to be implemented beginning Fall 2022
- Pepper Canyon Open-Air (Epstein) Amphitheater opening delayed to Fall 2022 (was set to finish Spring 2022)

❖ Most appointments have been made for Chief Officers and AVPs in various areas of Senate but there are some decisions still pending for certain positions

F. **Director of Spirit and Events [Jennifer Ajanel-Camacho]**


❖ Spring bbq on tuesday 5/31

❖ Begin set up around 1 (picking up food from santorini)


G. **Director of Student Services [-]**

❖

H. **Director of Student Involvement [Yanzhe Liu (Leo)]**

- ❖ Nothing to report.
- I. **Class Representatives**
  - **Fourth Year Representative [Kim Lim]**
    - ❖ Nothing to report.
  - **Third Year Representative [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **Second Year Representative [Caren Aguirre]**
    - ❖ Nothing to report
  - **First Year Representatives [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
- J. **Commuter Representative [-]**
  - ❖ N/A
- K. **Residential Representative [-]**
  - ❖ N/A
- L. **Transfer Representatives [-]**
  - ❖ N/A
- M. **International Representative [-]**
  - ❖ N/A
- N. **Out of State Representative [-]**
  - ❖ N/A
- O. **Resident Advisor Ex-Officio [Chloe Marsh]**
  - ❖ Revelle Prom Volunteers
  - ❖  Prom Volunteers
- P. **Revelle Judicial Board Ex-Officio [-]**
  - ❖ N/A
- Q. **Revelle College Dean of Student Affairs [Dean Sherry Mallory]**
  - ❖ Come to Revelle Prom - Saturday 5/28 at 7:30pm in Revelle Plaza
  - ❖ The Academic Plan for Eighth College was approved by the UC Board of Regents
- R. **Revelle College Assistant Dean of Student Affairs [Assistant Dean Grace Bagunu]**
  - ❖ Nothing to report.
- S. **Campus-Wide Representatives**
  - **HDH [Kathleen Nguyen]**
    - ❖ Trying to make finding and accessing ITS tickets more accessible by possibly rearranging the HDH website (this was a recommendation and HDH higher-ups are currently positively reviewing these recommendations)
    - ❖ Representative Reminders: if the council has a new HDH representative, make sure to let HDH know so that HDH can add them to invites and list services
  - **SFAC [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **UCAB [Anna McSorley]**
    - ❖ No meeting last week so nothing to report.
  - **SHWAB [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **RFAB [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **Sustainability Advocate [Grace Constantian]**
    - ❖ Nothing to report.
  - **CEO [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **ASCE [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **LSAC [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **EDI [-]**
    - ❖ N/A
  - **Basic Needs Advocate [-]**
    - ❖ N/A

## VIII. New Business

- ❖ Budget from Revellation:  Revellations 2022 Best of Issue
  - Date of event: Friday, June 3, 12-2pm
  - Motion to approve \$324.04 from Revellation's Line Item for their Best of Issue.
  - 7-0-0 passed

**IX. Unfinished Business**

**X. Announcements**

**XI. Roll Call**

**PRESENT:** Pawee, Tanisha, Andrea, Jennifer., Kathleen, Dylan, Kim, Caren, Leo, Chloe, Dean Grace, Dean Sherry

**EXCUSED:** Grace, Anna

**UNEXCUSED:**

**ADJOURNED:** 6:23pm

